
 

 

WQ.405/2023 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY M.B. ANDREWS OF ST. HELIER NORTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 23rd OCTOBER 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 30th OCTOBER 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Chief Minister provide a breakdown of the Cabinet Office budget allocated within the draft 

Government Plan 2024-2027, and detail how this will be spent across the period of 2024?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

A breakdown of the proposed Cabinet Office head of expenditure allocated within the draft Government 

Plan 2024-2027 can be found on pages 13 – 18 of the Annex to the Government Plan: here.  

 

The proposed head of expenditure is subject to the approval of the States Assembly as part of the 

Government Plan debate in December 2023. 


